Your presence is requested
at the annual

National Service Staff
Appreciation Luncheon

Friday, June 21, 2024 ~ 12:00-1:00 PM
19 Elkins Lane, Rm 110C, Augusta

~ Please mention any dietary or accommodation needs.
This invitation should be shared with any staff who are not on federal lists of
program directors or coordinators so they can RSVP and attend.




